



Dear parents and carers,

We have had a very successful start to the summer term. The children are already making fantastic progress. Please continue to show your support by not taking your child out of school during term time. Children with good attendance are more likely to make good progress. Wishing all of you an enjoyable bank holiday weekend.

Meg,

Headteacher

Congratulations to our Year 3 and 4 boys' & girls' football teams. Both teams played amazingly in the group stages of the Camden Schools Competition and earned a spot in next week's finals. We are so proud of their focus, determination and teamwork. Thank you to Coach Hassan and the year 6 assistant coaches, for their hard work in preparing the teams. Finally a big thank you to the parents and carers for their support!



### Animals in the playground!

The children in EYFS and Y1 were so excited to meet the animals from a visiting farm, as part of their science curriculum. They handled the animals carefully and asked lots of questions.



# Parents & Carers of Year 6 children Friday 17<sup>th</sup> May 12:00-13:30

The Mental Health Support Team (MHST) are excited to offer Camden primary schools a parent and carer webinar about supporting young people in Year 6 as they prepare to move to secondary school in September 2024. The webinar will be via Zoom for 90 minutes.

To sign up, please use the following link or QR code:



https://shorturl.at/rwBE2

#### **Science Garden**

Thank you to the Science Ambassadors for working so hard in the science garden. They are looking forward to collecting the crops later in the summer term!





**Parent Gym** is a course of six workshops: each session lasts two hours and is packed with

practical tips and techniques to make family life easier and help your children thrive.

Contact our Family Worker, **Homa Atib** to sign up.

Where Kingsgate Primary School EYFS/KS1 When Wednesdays between 9-11am

Dates Taster (45 mins) – 22<sup>nd</sup> May 2024 *Half-term: no session – 29<sup>th</sup> May 2024* Week 1: Chat 5<sup>th</sup> June Week 2: Love 12<sup>th</sup> June Week 3: Behave 19<sup>th</sup> June Week 4: Care 26<sup>th</sup> June Week 5: Discover 3<sup>rd</sup> July Week 6: Together 10<sup>th</sup> July

This term the Eco Committee are taking part in the **Big Battery Hunt competition.** A battery collection box will be in the school office on both sites. Please bring in used batteries to be recycled. Only adults should bring the batteries to school. Thank you for your support.



#### **Year 5 Science**

Children tell us that they really enjoy hands on activities in science. Pupils in year 5 were delighted to welcome some chicks to their classes. As part of the science curriculum the children study life cycles. They observe the chicks as they hatch and their early development.



## Camden Moving On to Secondary Event Thursday 13 June 2024

Parents of children in Years 4 and 5 can join the <u>Camden Moving On event</u> at the Francis Crick Institute, in King's Cross. The event, on Thursday 13 June, from 4.15 to 6.45pm, is an opportunity to:

- Receive advice on how to apply for a Year 7 place for September 2025 from the Camden Admissions Team
- Find out more about what Camden secondary schools have to offer your child
- Speak with Headteachers, student ambassadors and staff from Camden secondary schools

It is a timed ticket event, so please make sure you arrive for the time you have booked. It is aimed at adults and any children attending are the sole responsibility of their parent or carer.

Register for the Moving On event.